
SHOBNALL PRIMARY SCHOOL PFA 

Minutes of the PFA meeting held on Wednesday 8th March 2017 

 

Present:     Caroline Frost, Georgina Hull, Becca Woolley, Debbie Knight, Jane York, Carolyn Tatham 

and Paula Johnston 

Apologies:   David Adams (DHT), Julie Tinnings, Sarah Barker, Lorna Baker and Rachael Toon. 

 

Minute Action 

Events for this term 
 
1. Easter Bingo Thursday 6th April 2017 
2. Free Non-uniform Friday 7th April 2017 
3. Adult Quiz Night Friday 5th May 2017 
 

 

1. Easter Bingo Thursday 6th April 2017 6-8pm 
 
10 page bingo books will be played. So 5 pages 
have a break and then the last 5 pages.  
 
Bingo books will be £1.00 each 
 
Whatever eggs we have left at the end will be 
entered into the hat and the winner will receive 
an egg.  
 
We spoke about asking for cake donations…we 
will keep you informed on this once spoken to 
Mr Adams.  
 

Set up from 5:15pm, doors open 5:50 for 6:00 
start. 
 
We are buying the eggs medium and large. 
 
Serving tea/coffee, drinks and biscuits and pre 
bagged sweets. 
 
We are planning on using flasks for hot water 
instead of the urns.  
 
Buy bingo books  

2. Adult Quiz Night – Friday 5th May 2017 
 
The cost of the hall rental was £35.00 for the 
evening which includes the use of the bar. 
 
Teams of 4 – 6 people. £10.00 for a group of 4 
then £2 additional players…maximum of 6 per 
group.  
 
We have a wide range of quizzes ready. 
 
We talked about doing a hamper for first prize 
or a free round of drinks from the bar.  
 
We also spoke about having a raffle in the 
break to raise some more money. 

Caroline and Mr Adams will write up a letter to 
send out to the parents in the next few weeks. 
 
Becca will be doing some posters for around 
the school to advertise the event. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
You will see from Whatsapp that Becca has 
been busy sourcing these.  
 
 



4. Non uniform day – Friday 7th April 2017 
 
Free of charge.  
 
We decided for it to be free due to red nose 
day being around this time and parents are 
paying out a lot for non-uniform days. 
 

 

5. Money Raised So Far This Term 
 
Non Uniform Day - £222.29 
World Book Day Non Uniform - £217.50 
Book Swap Sales - £138.72 
 
Total in Bank  - £2,366.79 plus above figures 
 

 

6. Other Things mentioned to discuss at next 
meeting 
 
Teddy Bear Picnic – KS1, Cakes and Sandwiches 
(parents send them in with these) 
 
Grandparents Tea Party – KS1 and KS2  
 

 

7. Next PFA Meeting will be Wednesday 26th 
April 2017 
3:30pm 

 

 


